

## All Students at Perryfields High School

My Ref: CW/DC

Tel: 0121 569 8335

Please ask for: Chris Ward

Date: 23 January 2019

Dear Students,

I'm writing to you with a big thank you and well done for the hard work and maturity you have all shown since the closure of Jubilee Block. It's not easy to deal with such a big disruption in school but I have been very impressed with how you have dealt with it so positively and continued so enthusiastically with your studies.

The council is working hard to make sure that suitable temporary accommodation is in place quickly with a view to providing a permanent solution as soon as possible.

Best wishes and keep up the good work!

Yours sincerely

**Chris Ward** 

**Director of Education, Skills and Employment**